March 1, 1984

Mr., Jerry Chakerian
1512 Alvarado Drive, N.E.
Albuquerque, NM 87710

Dear Mr. Chakerian:

We convey te you and te your loved ones cur warmest greetings
and heartfelt blessings on the happy occasion of your 75th birthday.

Truly it is a blessing to be able to enjoy seventy-five years
of life especially when those years are given in the fulfillment
of God's will. The many years that have been granted te you, we
are sure, have been an inspiration not only to ycur children but
alse te all of yeur friends.

We pray that cur Heavenly Father will grant you many more
years of happiness and Divine peace.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Mancogian
Primate



